
FALCON MICROSYSTEMS
INCORPORATED

13 June^ 1985

Honorable Charlie Rose
U.S. House of Representatives
Subcommittee on Office Systems
722 H.0.8. Annex #1
Washington f D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Rose:

This is in response to your letter on May 15th, which
discusses your concern relative to companies doing business
with the Country of South Africa.

Falcon Microsystems is pleased to provide the Subcommittee
with a notorized statement outlining our current business
activity and plans regarding the Country of South Africa.
Our current position is we conduct absolutely no business
with South Africa. Our future intentions are to remain with
the same policy.

If Ican be of any further assistance, please call me at
652-4838.

Sincerely,

Gary S. Murray
Vice President

GSM:It

5272 River Road. Bethesda. Maryland 20816




